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Robert Biggs

Robert Biggs continued as Editor of the Journal of Near Eastern Studies (for the thirty-fifth
year), but looks forward to the appointment of his successor soon. His article “The Human Body
and Sexuality in the Babylonian Medical Texts” will appear shortly in a volume on medicine and
physicians in the ancient Near East edited by Pierre Villard and Laura Battini and published in
Oxford. He also had an article in a volume honoring Kirk Grayson of Toronto and has an article
on Ebla texts to appear in The New Interpreter’s Dictionary of the Bible. He continues his com-
mitment to the Chicago Assyrian Dictionary as a member of its Editorial Board. Since the begin-
ning of March he has devoted most of his time to verifying references for the final volume, U/W.
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